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Subject: Transition on Miller

From: mark lee  
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 1:33 PM 
To: BenneƩ, Michelle <MBenneƩ@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: Comprehensive Plan 

Interesting- Please notify the relevant parties that they forgot to remove a parcel of land near M-14 from 
the transitional designation. Like my residence this pa4cel  is also all on the two lane stretch of Miller and 
thus ineligible for that classification.  

Thanks - Mark Lee 

On Tue, Jul 1, 2025 at 4:51ௗPM Bennett, Michelle wrote: 

Hi Mr. Lee, 

Yes, the entire Miller corridor was change from transition to residential. The draft plan has not been adopted 
yet and it is still subject to change. 

This change was made to keep the “transition” designation to arterials, or thoroughfares that can 
accommodate greater traffic flows. Miller Avenue’s right-of-way is narrow (2-lanes) and was one of the few 
roads with these characteristics that was designated as “transition.” Primarily our transition corridors are meant 
to align with TheRide’s Priority Service or Bus Rapid Transit networks. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Michelle Bennett (she/her) | Senior Planner, AICP

City of Ann Arbor | Guy C. Larcom City Hall | 301 E. Huron, 1st Floor ∙ Ann Arbor ∙ MI ∙ 48104
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From: mark lee   
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 3:31 PM 
To: BenneƩ, Michelle <MBenneƩ@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: Comprehensive Plan  

Did the six houses on the north side of Miller get outback in residential? Between two transition areas? 

Thanks -Mark Lee 


